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[EXT SENDER] Variance #VA0024-25

1 message

Janna Brown <janna.brown@bonnercountyid.gov>

Kevan McClarty <kevan.mcclarty@idwr.idaho.gov> Tue, Aug 19, 2025 at 10:59 AM
To: "planning@bonnercountyid.gov" <planning@bonnercountyid.gov>
Cc: "Bell, Chace" <Chace.Bell@idwr.idaho.gov>

Janna Brown,

IDWR has reviewed the variance application File# VA0024-25 requesting a street setback of 17.6” feet where 25 feet is required for the
purpose of constructing a single-family dwelling. IDWR have not identified any concerns on our end that would necessitate a delay or
further details. We are grateful for the chance to provide our input and address any potential concerns

Thanks,

Kevan McClarty

Water Resources Agent

Idaho Department of Water Resources, Northern Region
7600 N Mineral Drive, Suite 100

Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815-7763

Phone (208) 762-2809 / 2800

https://idwr.idaho.gov
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